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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE OCTOBER 24, 2022    

 

Mayor Tim Lowery and members of the Florissant City Council would like to express their 

sincere heartfelt condolences to the students, families and staff of Central VPA High School. The 

pointless loss of life and injury is an unimaginable tragedy. 

We wish for the families, students, staff and the community to find peace and healing during this 

incomprehensibly difficult time. 

We would like to extend our appreciation to the police officers from the St. Louis Metropolitan 

Police Department and the school’s security team who responded instantly and without regard 

for their own safety to confront and end the threat at the school. 

 


